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Ricardo Restrepo Echavarria

Dear Ricardo Restrepo Echavarria and Agnes Orosz,

Enclosed you will find evaluation of your manuscript BVP-18RR, "Buen Vivir and changes in education in Ecuador
(2006-2016)", submitted for consideration in Latin American Perspectives. At a recent meeting the LAP
Coordinating Editors reviewed these evaluations and agreed to accept the manuscript in its present form. If you
would like to submit a final version of your manuscript, please let us know.

Attached you will find our “Copyright Request Form” that we require from all contributors. Please complete (print,
sign and scan) the form at your earliest convenience. After making a copy for your records, the original can be sent
to the LAP office by e-mail (PDF only) or post mail. Only high resolution PDF files will be accepted. Please do not
send photos.

We require that all authors fully incorporate LAP Style and Artwork guidelines into the manuscript before it can be
sent to our copyeditor. Please make sure your article is in the correct format.

Please make sure we have your mailing address on file. If you mailing address changes between now and
publication of your article, please make sure to provide your new mailing address to LAP. We will be unable to
reissue copies of the journal due to mistaken or outdated addresses.

We look forward to publishing your manuscript. Please contact the LAP office with any questions you may have.

Sincerely,

Ronald H. Chilcote
Managing Editor
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